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7th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

The last day for “The Black Swan Tuckerbox” Canteen this year will be Friday 

6th December 2024 (Week 8). 

 

As the end of term is fast approaching our canteen will not be ordering any 

more products. We will notify you of any items that will not be available. 
 

We would like to thank you for your continued support in helping our School 

community at Mulgoa Public School. 

 

Justine Blackley 

Principal 
 

 


